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Eric Wildhagen, Project Manager               December 29, 2022 

Granite Construction 

2023 Preisker Ln Unit B 
Santa Maria, CA 93454 

 

Project:  Rehabilitate Parallel and Connecting Taxiways A, A7, A8, V and W 

AIP:  3-06-0237-042-2022  

Subject: Notice of Intent to Award Contract 

Dear Mr. Wildhagen: 

At their most recent regularly scheduled meeting, the Board of Directors of the Santa Maria Public Airport 

District accepted the bid Granite Construction for the Rehabilitate Parallel and Connecting Taxiways A, 

A7, A8, V and W project, in the amount of $7,992,352.50 reflective of the negotiated adjustment of base 

bid quantities. Staff is proceeding with preparation of contract documents. Congratulations. 

In the next few days Tartaglia Engineering, on behalf of the District, will prepare original contract 

documents for this project. Please proceed with initial efforts in securing necessary bonds and insurance 

policies. Going forward: 

1. Tartaglia prepare and forward the contract documents in electronic format to Granite Construction. 

2. Granite Construction receive, review, and if acceptable, distribute to surety and underwriter for 

supporting documents. 

3. Granite Construction sign and date contract, aggregate with bonds and insurance, and forward all 

back to Tartaglia in PDF format for review and approval. If acceptable, documents are forwarded 

to District with recommendation for signature. 

4. Forward District-signed contract documents to Granite Construction for file. 

5. A Pre-Construction Conference at the airport scheduled at a mutually agreeable date and time in 

February 2023.  

  Sincerely, 

      
 TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 

  

 

     
 Jason Hargreaves, P.E. 

Project Manager    

 
 

CC: Kerry Fenton, Acting General Manager, Santa Maria Public Airport District   
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